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May 24, 2024 
 
Leah Klaassen 
Nunavut Impact Review Board  
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik) 
Cambridge Bay, NU 
X0B 0C0 

 

 

Re: Agnico Eagle’s Notice of NPC Modification Withdrawal  

Dear Ms. Klaassen, 

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited (Agnico Eagle) is writing to provide the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) 
with formal notification with respect to the modification sent to the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) on 
December 8, 2023, in particular the temporary tailings storage pad at Meliadine Mine. Agnico Eagle is not 
moving forward with that aspect of the application at this time and requests the NIRB to close the file. 

For clarity, the Itivia Fuel Farm portion of the December 8, 2023 submission was approved by the NPC and 
did not require NIRB approval. This portion proceeded to the Nunavut Water Board who have approved the 
modification.  

Should you have additional questions or need further clarification, please contact the undersigned. 

Regards,  

 

 

Manon Turmel 
Manon.turmel@agnicoeagle.com  
Permitting & Regulatory Affairs Superintendent  
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